
Sayers Croft Parent Meeting—Thursday 26th May @ 6.00pm 
It was great to see so many parents last night who came along to find out more about our ex-
citing new Year 4 ‘Weekender’ to Sayers Croft that is coming up in a few weeks time. The in-
formation is available from the school website as are the contact details of Miss Dlugokecka 
and Mr Tompkins should you have any questions. 
 
Travelling Books—Book Fair 
Thank you to everyone who came and made a purchase this week and helped raise valuable 
funds for our lovely school. We managed to raise a fantastic £406 towards books!  
 
French Day—Friday 27th May 
Notre jour français est très bien passé. Les enfants ont mangé le petit déjeuner dehors parce 
que le soleil brillait.  En classe, ils faisaient le dessin, la technologie, la musique, etc—tout 
avec un thème français. Dans l’après midi ils ont goûté les fromages et la charcuterie et puis 
ils ont montré leurs travaux dans une assemblée speciale. 
 
Values—FORGIVENESS 
This term we are learning about how we as a school, community and nation can be more FOR-
GIVING. Activities will encourage us to reflect on our actions towards others and their actions 
to us and what FORGIVENESS means to us as individuals. We do ask that this is followed up and 
reinforced at home and there may be ‘Values’ themed homework that is set to further consoli-
date the work covered in school. 
 
Water Bottles 
As we move into summer months can you please ensure that your child has a named water bot-
tle in school. 
 
Inter House Events 
During the last few weeks of term we will holding an Inter House Talent Show, Cricket Tour-
nament and of course Sports Day. The first of the events will be the Talent Show and Miss Bar-
low will be holding auditions in her classroom at lunchtimes on Wednesdays for those that are 
interested. Further information can be found on the house notice board near the school office. 
The captains will then choose 3 acts to represent their house ready for the show on Wednes-
day 20th July during the afternoon. ALL children are welcome to audition and the acts can be 
anything from comedy to magic! The children are also free to collaborate with other children 
as long as they are all in the same house. ALL children who audition will also score valuable 
house points. The final acts chosen will be announced on Friday 15th July.  Further infor-
mation on the other events will be coming soon! 
 
The Meath Epilepsy Charity 
On Thursday 9th June members of The Meath Epilepsy Charity will be coming in to talk to 
the children about the work they do. We would like that day to be a mufti day to raise 
funds for the charity and ask that the children bring in a £1 donation. 
 
Godalming Scouts 
Godalming scouts are planning to expand the local Beavers (age6-8) and Cubs (age 8-10½).  If 
any parents are interested in taking an active role in the start-up of these new groups please 
contact Davina Bell on davina@digitalexpress.co.uk or 07960 140 156. 
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Newsletter 
‘To err is human, to forgive is divine’ 

Alexander Pope 

 Mars 512 

Neptune 508 

Saturn 492 

Jupiter 400 



Summer 2016 
June: 
6th: Chance to Shine Cricket—Year 3 and 4 
13th: ‘Bleep Test’ - Round 3 
13th: Chance to Shine Cricket—Year 5 and 6 
15th: Year 4 Multi Skills Event @ Broadwater—1.10—2.55pm 
15th: Parents e-Safety Workshop—2.00—3.00pm 
17th:  District Sports—1.00—4.00pm 
27th: Chance to Shine Cricket—Year 5 and 6 
29th/30th/1st: ‘Annie’ Performance @ Broadwater—Year 5 
July: 
1st—3rd: Year 4 ‘Weekender’ to Sayers Croft 
6th: ‘Moving Up’ Day 
6th: New Parents Evening—7.00—8.00pm 
7th: Year 6 Oscars Night—6.00—8.00pm 
8th: Summer Fair 
11th: Inter House Cricket Tournament 
15th: Sports Day (Lower School—AM / Upper School—PM) 

School Achievement 

Diary Dates 

Newsletter 

Attendance Winners:  5AC 
 

PTA News 

 
Summer Fair   - Friday 8th July 2016 

 

The children had a fantastic time at the disco and thank-you to everyone who gave their time and helped to 
make it such a fun night.  Watch this space for more details about the next event which will be the Summer 
Fair where we will be raising more money for the back playground.  And finally Ice Lolly Friday will be returning 
after half-term! 
 

Sports News 

Year 4 Multi Skills @ Broadwater —Wednesday 15th June 1.10—2.55pm 
Letters should have come home today with the children who will be taking part in 
the Year 4 multi skills event at Broadwater. Please return the slips as soon as possi-
ble. 
Chance 2 Shine Cricket Coaching 
Our next cricket session will be on Monday 6th June and will be for Year 3 and 4 
so please make sure that the Year 3 children come to school in their PE kit. 
 
Year 5/6 Kwick Cricket Tournament—Tuesday 24th May @ Broadwater Park 
Well done to all the children who represented the school SO well on Tuesday at 
Farncombe Wanderers CC. The standard was very high and the boys battled to 4th 
place whilst the girls were just pipped to 2nd by 7 runs! Well done everyone! 

Pupil of the Week: 
3NJ— Trinity Castaneda  
3AB— Oliver Taylor 
4SD— Esme Murray 
4TT— Liam Bull 
5AC— Phoebe Betterton 
5RP— Matt Moraghan 
6JP— Anya Blackwood 
6JS— Layla Rowlands 

 

Inset Days 2016/17 
5th & 6th September 2016,  

31st October 2016,  
10th February 2017 and  

18th April 2017. 


